

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

ALASKA DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS P.O. BOX 6898 JOINT BASE ELMENDORF-RICHARDSON, AK 99506-0898

District Engineer

FEB 18 2016

Honorable Patrick Pletnikoff Mayor, City of Saint George Saint George, AK 99591

Dear Mayor Pletnikoff:

Thank you for sponsoring the Saint George Navigation Improvements study. In accordance with Section 1002 of WRRDA 2014, I am reporting the status and schedule of the following milestones for this project.

- a. Release of draft feasibility study for public comment and concurrent review:
 May 17, 2017
 - b. Alaska District submits final feasibility report: April 25, 2018
 - c. Major Support Command transmittal of final feasibility report: May 9, 2018
 - d. Civil Works Review Board: July 11, 2018
 - e. Signed Chief's Report: September 15, 2018

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. For specific information about this project, please contact the project manager Ms. Thareth Casey at (907) 753-2861 or via email at Thareth.Y.Casey@usace.army.mil.

Sincerely

Micha∉l S./B/ooks ∕Colonel, U∕.S. Army

District Engineer